
 
April 14, 2021 

 

Addie Kimbrough 

113 Shepard Street 

New Haven, CT 06511 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Kimbrough: 

 

Pursuant to the authority vested in me per the Code of Ordinances, passed by the Board of 

Aldermen on May 12, 2006, I hereby submit your name for appointment to the New Haven Food 

Policy Commission. You will be replacing Austin Byrniaski who resigned last year. This 

appointment would become effective upon the Honorable Board’s approval and expire on July 1, 

2023.  

 

I am confident you will serve the citizens of New Haven in a most conscientious and productive 

manner.  It is my hope that your tenure on this Committee will provide you with a rewarding and 

gratifying experience in public service. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Justin Elicker 

Mayor 

 

Copies to:        Latha Swamy, Food Policy Director 
 
 

 

 


